
July 3, 2006 
 
Chairperson and Members of the      Meeting of  
Parks, Recreation and Community     July 10, 2006 
Resources Advisory Commission 
 

Centennial Celebration  
Community Center Mural Project and Handprint Wall  

 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends that Commission approve proposal for a Community Center Mural 
Project and a Handprint Wall.   
 
Background 

The Department of Community Resources received a letter of request from Richard 
McCurdy, Project Manager, proposing two separate Centennial projects for the 
Community Center.   
 
The Mural Project is proposed for temporary display on the east side of the Community 
Center.  Resident youth will work with design artist, PJ Pauley, to paint the mural on 
canvas, which later will be displayed on the east side of the building.      
 
The Handprint Wall will be temporarily located on the concrete retainer wall beneath the 
skate track.  Participants will pay to place their color-painted handprints on the wall.  At 
the end of Centennial celebrations, the wall be painted back to its original state.   
 
Attachments 
 
A.  Letter of request 
B. Artwork Sample 
C. Project Manager Reports 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
  
Lisa Lynn 
Community Resources Director  
    


